
 

Dear Students/Parents,      

Welcome to 6th grade at Tomlinson Middle School. We look forward to meeting you at the 

6th grade orientation on August 28th. We hope you will enjoy some good books over the 

summer and work on your math skills.  

On the first day of school, do not forget to bring your math packet, independent reading 

book, and your required summer reading bookmark. The Summer Math Packet, The 

Summer Reading Bookmark and further information can be found on the TMS homepage 

under SCHOOL RELATED LINKS. This link is where you will find all summer math and 

summer reading information including lists of book suggestions, the 2019-2020 

Intermediate and Teen Nutmeg lists, OverDrive directions, and the Governor’s Reading 

Challenge.   

To help you in planning for your 6th grade school year, we would like to offer a list of 

supplies needed in your classes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Teachers may inform students of additional supplies for individual classes during  

the first week of school. 

 

While shopping please consider donating to our TMS School Supply Closet for students in 

need.  Any/all items on the list are needed and are welcome at any time during the school 

year to help our TMS families.  Donations should be brought to the Main Office. 

 

We hope you are enjoying your summer vacation and we look forward to  
meeting you in August!   

 
Sincerely, 

Your Grade 6 Teachers 

6th Grade Supply List 

 1 hardcover composition notebook 

 3 sturdy double pocket folders 

 Two– sturdy 2 inch binders 

 1 package of Loose Leaf Paper 

 One package of 8 pocket dividers 

 Pencil case  

 Pens, pencils, erasers 

 Headphone/Earbuds (NOT 
Bluetooth, plug ins only) 

 

 Post-It notes 

 Highlighters 

 Ruler  

 Basic calculator 

 Inexpensive ear buds 

 (French - 1 composition book, 1 
two pocket folder) 

 


